
The Joanne Chafe Memorial Bursary 

The Western Conference of Catholic Religious Educators  

invites applications to the bursary, created in recognition  

of the work of Dr. Joanne Chafe, former Director of the  

National Office of Religious Education of the Canadian  

Conference of Catholic Bishops. 

Joanne Chafe was passionately committed to adult learning and 

adult faith. Her experience, giftedness and passion were recognized 

worldwide. She tirelessly carried on the work of the National Office 

of Religious Education and continued to support the Canadian Bishops 

in their work in the area of catechesis. Joanne was a great mentor 

to catechists across Canada and abroad—she consistently affirmed 

their good works and guided them to continuous creativity and 

excellence. 

To view the criteria and make application please visit our website at: 

www.wccre.org  

Applications will be accepted until July 15, 2014. 
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